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Still to come 

Friday 19th July—Yr 6 Leavers graduation assembly 9.00 a.m. 
 

Friday 19th July—Summer Term ends 12.45 p.m. after lunch 
 

Don’t forget the new academic year restarts on Tuesday 3rd September 

More achievers/achievements & celebrated 
Knights of the term at Camelot—Summer 2019! 
  

Snowdon Ibrahim and Sariyu 

Nevis Tami and Jacob 

Elbrus Arianna and Joy. 

Mont Blanc Maryam and Diane 

Drakensberg Sally and Javonte 

Atlas Hamdhy and Fatima 

St Elias Alpha and Ali Hussein 

Orizaba Sabrina and Abulqudus 

Vesuvius Ashley and Mabel 

Etna Grace and Iman 

Olympus Julius and Shaila. 

Helicon Chaima and Victory 

Jaya Herna and Gbemi 

Vincent Deeqa and Abdi. 

Damavand Abdoul and Kerri 

A sample of the over 100 children and 

staff who were 100% attendees this year. 

Knights of term—Summer 2019 



Update on our ‘special’ term so far: 
 
 Exceptional achievements keep happening: 
 - Healthy Schools Silver Award 
 - Schools Games Mark Bronze Award 
 Trips galore have enriched our exceptional curriculum offer  
 + the Year 6s went on the first ever week long residential week away 
 & don’t forget the Talent Show 2019!.... events happened in our ‘special’ term so far 
 
 We must mention the exceptional Year 6 Lion King Production! 

 
 
  
  
 

 

Thank you to some exceptional staff moving on. 
We are exceptionally grateful for the work of all our staff across the school year 

and we want to say a special thanks to a number of teachers and support staff 

moving on to new challenges after the end of this term. 

Miss Sear from Year 5 Olympus, Miss Grant from Year 2 Atlas, Miss Ogunyinka and 

Miss Morgan move on from our  teaching team. 

Miss Sweetlove, Miss Green, Miss Smith, Miss Kane and Miss Carroll from our    

support staff team.  

If your child has been lucky to have worked with these staff members you will 

know how dedicated and hard working they have been for our  school community. 

We will miss them and wish them well in their futures. 

Huge thanks go to Miss            
Jenkins, Miss Hume and 
Mr Lee for all they have 
achieved with our Year 
6 children. 
We wish them all well 
for their move onto 
secondary school. 



The new annual end of Year 2 Beach Trip—an exceptional day loved by all! 

 

 

 
 



 

Southwark’s Summer of Sport 
 

Google—www.southwark.gov.uk/SummerOfSport.  

http://www.southwark.gov.uk/SummerOfSport


Calling all Camelot School Parents 

Holiday Club now running from Monday 22nd July  
You can obtain a Holiday Club for your child for four weeks of the summer holiday by 
registering for a place at the GLIM Holiday Club held at Camelot School  

 



 
All Camelot children can be registered for the free holiday activities taking 

place at this local venue at the Elephant and Castle. Details below. 


